
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref:  093/15 

16th June 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Bronze Duke of Edinburgh’s Award – Expedition Section 

Thank you for registering your son to take part in the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award.  In order for 

us to secure your son’s place I would be grateful if you could complete the outstanding information, 

as detailed below: 

 

D of E Participant Enrolment Form (copy attached) 

D of E Consent Form (copy attached) 

£25 Deposit (cheques should be made payable to St. Margaret’s Academy) 

 

Please return to the School Office as soon as possible.  If you have any queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mrs A N Penketh 

Vice Principal 

Director of Ethos & SMSC 
 

 

 

 


